
August 18, 1976 

Dr. Louis Finkelstein 
The Jewish Theological Seminary 
3080 Broadway 
New York, N.Y. 10027 

Dear Dr. Pinkelstein: 

I am genuinely honored by the warm good wishes and kind sentiments 
expressed in your recent letter to me. 

It is a source of encougagement to me to know that people of 
your reputation and distinction offer your support and pray 
for my success. 

Respectfully, 


